St. Francis de Sales School



Week of September 26, 2022



"Learning and Living our Catholic Faith in the Light of Jesus Christ"

This weeks Events

- Tuesday, Sept. 27th
 - o 3:00 PM
 - Cross Country Meet in Munising
- Thursday, Sept. 30th
 - o 10:00 AM
 - School Mass -
 - Sept. Service projects due for St. Vincent de Paul
- Saturday, Oct. 1st
 - o 1:00 PM
 - Cross Country Meet Sault Ste Marie

Look Ahead

- Monday, Oct. 3rd
 - Interims go home
 - o 2:00 PM
 - Blessing of the pets
- Tuesday, Oct. 11th
 - o 6:00 PM
 - PTO Meeting
- Monday, Oct. 31st
 - o 9:00 AM
 - Halloween Parade
 - o 11:40 AM
 - Early Dismissal Day

52 Club Raffle Winners

September 26th, 2022 Winners

\$50.00 - Craig Halifax

\$25.00 - Janice Redeker

\$15.00 - Tom Clark

\$10.00 - Clara Bosanic

****DATE CHANGE****



The Biessing of the Pets

Come join us on Monday, October 3rd at 2:00 PM in the school parking lot. If your child has a pet they would like to have blessed, please bring your pet to the school parking lot at 2:00 PM. Father Ben will then have all the children along with their pets gather together for the blessing. After the blessings students will be allowed to go home with their families. Parents must contact their student's teacher at the event to let them know they are leaving.

REMEMBER!

PARENTS: Please remember, we are STRONGLY trying to limit parents from entering the building. If dropping off your child in the morning, you may walk them to the door and your child will be let in by our morning door greeter. Please utilize the office window if dropping off something to your child or placing a scrip order or any other needs you may have.

BACKPACK BUDDIES

Backpack Buddies food will be distributed on Sept. 29 in the parking lot of the Zion Luthern Church on Range Street from 2:30 PM to 4:30 PM. This program is open to all children up to age 18. If you are in need of food and are unable to pick it up this day please call Zion Luthern Church at (906)341-5427 and leave a msg.

Before and after school Daycare

After school daycare currently has some drop in spots available. If you think you will use our daycare at anytime please be sure to fill out the daycare paperwork and return back to the office.

Our last week's Shepherds of the week



These students have been following the Fruits of the Spirit and Leading their classmates on the path of Virtue and Goodness.

Your stuff misses YOU too.



There are still many items on our lost and found rack. Follow this link to view the items https://photos.app.goo.gl/mjcHW9ErGnKGTZoN6



Celebrating Custodian Appreciation Day October 2, 2022





Thank you, Mr. Parker, for all that you do! We would be a Mess without you.

Mr. Parker works very hard in so many ways to keep our school clean and safe. If you see Mr. Parker please let him know how much we are thankful for him!